Deep River WPCA July 2, 2018 Regular Meeting

Call to order: Chairman Mackenzie called this meeting to order @ 7:40 pm

Members in attendance Rodriguez, Reyer, Eckenroth, MacKenzie. Lewis is acting as the
recording clerk.

Audience: Robert Jenkins

Acceptance of Minutes: Upon Motion by Eckenroth, seconded by Reyer then carried
unanimously, the minutes from the May 2018 regular meeting were accepted as presented.

Plant Operations:

Lewis presented the Operations Report. Lewis stated that several sensors in the facility have
been replaced, and that all of the the instrumentation has been calibrated by Introl.

New Business:

Bob Jenkins expressed concern about the early arrival of vehicles at the Winter Avenue facility.
MacKenzie asked that vehicles da not arrive before 7am.

Old Business:

There was a discussion of additional municipalities connecting into the facility, as it relates to
the Essex Street Expansion Project, A discussion will take place with the DEEP when the time
arises.

Motion to Adjourn: Upon motion by Reyer, seconded by Eckenroth and carried unanimously,
the board voted to adjourn @ 8:40 pm. The next scheduled meeting will be held August 6, 2018
at the facility @ 7:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Peter Lewis, Recording Clerk




